
T10031  
An 18 hour cap on mowing per calendar year is not realistic. 1.5 hours per month will not keep our 

seniors independent as they will need to mow themselves at least once per month across summer. I 
fear that this number was not taking the extremes of climate across the country and humid fast-
growing climates were not considered. I would ask that this cap be raised to at least 27 hours which 
would provide a 1.5 hour service monthly in the cooler months and fortnightly in the warmer 
months. 
 


